
Meeting Notes 8 January 2016 

1. Attendance 

o Present: Simon Clarke, Dave Hearn, George Riches, Ann Thomas, 

Mike Thomas, Bob Tinley 

o Apologies: Jess Anderson, Kevin Croucher, Margaret Hearn, Keith 

Jeacock, Allan Jelley, Carl Lewis, Gordon Mead, Kevin Rourke, 

Roger Shelbourn, Paul Whitehead 

2. Rider conduct. The secretary explained why he and the chairman though it 

unwise to discuss the matter at the meeting. Major problems include that 

there's no simple solution; trying to push a simple solution might introduce 

greater hazards (e.g. tailgating) and people don't like being told off. An 

explanatory email with further details has been sent to those who expressed 

concerns about conduct at the AGM. 

3. Digitalising the club's 8mm films and video tapes 

o £60 was felt to be an acceptable cost 

o No attempt should be made to digitalise content which could be 

obtained elsewhere in a digital form 

o The longevity of the various media need to be considered. Data held 

on other people's servers might get deleted; whatever is written to a 

writable CD/DVD may be unreadable within a decade 

4. Future events: 

o Dave Hearn to organise the Meriden memorial service (probably 22 

May) 

o The Secretary to contact National Office about dates and fees for the 

Triennial Veterans 100 mile rides. Best dates for us thought to be 5 or 

12 June. 

5. Tuesday Runs list. Rides listed to 31 May 

6. Sunday Runs list. Rides listed to 8 May 

7. Date and place of next meeting: Dave and Margaret Hearn's House. 6 May 

8. Any other business 


